
     
 

                       
November 27, 2013 

 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF 
MENTAL HEALTH & ADDICTION SERVICES 

NEWSLETTER 

DMHAS EQMI WEB PAGE POSTING TIMELINE  
FOR ALL DMHAS State-Operated and Funded 

PROVIDER QUALITY REPORTS 
 

November 29, 2013 – last day for data 
updates to fiscal year 2013 Provider data. 
 
Week of December 2, 2013 – DMHAS to re-
run all Provider fiscal year 2013 quality reports and 
will send them to providers. 
 
December 16, 2013 – DMHAS to post all 
provider quality reports to the DMHAS EQMI web 
page. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact Mark McAndrew at mark.mcandrew@po.state.ct.us 
 
 
 

     


